
From: Dietz, Sidney
Sent: 4/10/2014 10:31:05 AM
To: Phillips, Paul S. (paul.phillips@cpuc.ca.gov) (paul.phillips@cpuc.ca.gov)
Cc:
Bcc:
Subject: TOU default for AG customers

Paul -

Just tried you by phone. The short story - PG&E made a terrible printing error on our 
60- and 30- day notices for small ag customers being defaulted to TOU. We didn’t 
want to default those customers in the middle of the hectic growing season, so working 
with the Farm Bureau, we wrote a letter to Paul Clanon asking for a year extension. 
That extension request got denied, and I wanted to talk to you about our plans. I’ve 
included the denial below. Yes, this is a fun one.

Take care!

yours

sid

«...»
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